++Republic of the Philippines

S
B\;a Department of Environment and Natural Resources
e Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1116
—— Tel Nos. 9296626 to 29 ; 9296633 to 35

- Website http://www.denr. gov.ph/ Emailweb@denrgov.ph

MEMORANDUM

TO : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR Region IV-B
L & S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Manila

FROM ; THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations Luzon & Visayas and Environment

SUBJECT : LETTER OF HON. EDUARDO B. GADIANO, GOVERNOR OF
OCCIDENTAL MINDORO RE: IMPLEMENTATION OF DAO
2020-12

DATE : APR 0 4 2023

This pertains to the letter addressed to the DENR Secretary dated 15 March 2023 from
Governor Eduardo B. Gadiano of Occidental Mindoro and Chair, Inter-agency Committee on
the Restoration of the Occidental Mindoro Rivers and its Tributaries regarding the
abovementioned subject.

May we refer the matter to your Office for comments and further appropriate action.
Furnish this Office and parties concerned of the actions taken citing document tracking number
DENR CO-ASRMD 2023-007298 for monitoring and record purposes.

For compliance.

ATTY. JUMN/MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESO I

c.C.
Office of the Secretary

Governor Eduardo B. Gadiano of Occidental Mindoro
and Chair, Inter-agency Committee on the Restoration
of the Occidental Mindoro Rivers and its Tributaries
0977-804-5979/ 0961-630-1037
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FOR : MS. MARIA ANTONIA YULO LOYZAGA

Department Secretary

DENR Complex, Visayas Avenue, Barangay Vasra,
Diliman, Quezon City

FROM ; HON. EDUARDO B. GADIANO
IAC Chairperson / Governor
Province of Occidental Mindoro

1. Correspondence Letter dated March 15, 2023

REGINA DM. UNSON
IAC Foctal Person

0977-804-5979/0961-630-1037
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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
INTER-AGENCY COMMITTEE ON THE RESTORATION OF THE
OCCIDENTAL MINDORO RIVERS AND ITS TRIBUTARIES

15 March 2023

MS. MARIA ANTONIA YULO LOYZAGA
Department Secretary

DENR Complex

Visayas Avenue, Barangay Vasra
Diliman, Quezon City

Madam:

In line with the implementation of DENR DAO 2020-12, entitled Rationalizing Dredging
Activities in Heavily Silted River Channels Within the Province of Occidental Mindoro,
the IAC has issued Resolution No 17 Authorizing the River Mouth Deposit Removal
within the Heavily Silted River Channels of Occidental Mindoro, a copy of which we have
enclosed.

In line with existing administrative guidelines, we have requested ARTA to assist us by
way of conducting a Regulatory Impact Assessment Review on the said Resolution
which involves a number of agencies in coordination with each other for proper

implementation. The DENR’s legal opinion on the matters discussed in the Resolution
will be appreciated.

We look forward to a seamless implementation of the above resolution.

Sincerely,

EDUARD® B/GADIANO
IAC ChairgerSon / Provincial Governor

pab| €010 %

s fogpie é(mom 977 £ovyse e
Forrir sl Lwer oA NFRw *—@W\za&{//




